Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, June 2022
Details are in the June issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· Governor Newsom’s May revise of the state budget added another $20 billion into the education budget, the largest ever. California State PTA is happy that many PTA priorities are addressed.
· CAPTA would like to see a larger increase to the LCFF base grant and some of the legislators are pushing for that.  CAPTA would also like to see a stable, ongoing funding mechanism, rather than the wildly fluctuating funding levels we usually see.
· Our school district will be approving our Local Control and Accountability Plan soon. Were we involved? If not, we should get ready to be involved next year. The newsletter has some suggestions to help us prepare.
· Are we including advocacy in our PTA budget for next year?
· How much do you know about our state Legislature? There’s a quiz in this month’s Communicator.
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